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The Consultative Committee for Units (CCU) was set up in 1964, to replace the "Commission for the System 
of Units", set up by the Comité international des poids et mesures (CIPM) in 1954. 

Present activities of the CCU concern matters related to the development of the International System of 
Units (SI), preparation of successive editions of the SI brochure, and advice to the CIPM on matters 
concerning units of measurement. 

OIML is a member of the CCU and is represented on the CCU by a P-Member of TC 2 Units of Measurement. 
The previous representative, Gregor Dudle (Switzerland), has stepped down from this role and so a new 
representative on the CCU is required.  

Following an enquiry within TC 2, Mr. Rado Lapuh (Slovenia) has been nominated by the P-Members of the 
TC to be the new OIML representative on the CCU. Mr. Lapuh is the Main Contact for Slovenia in TC 2. 

Mr. Lapuh will provide written annual reports on the activities of the CCU to the CIML. The annual reports 
will be presented at CIML meetings by the CIML Member for Slovenia or the CIML Member for Austria (as 
Secretariat of TC 2). 

 

Draft Resolution no. 2018/… 

The Committee, 

Noting the nomination of Mr. Rado Lapuh by TC 2 Units of Measurement, 

Requests Mr. Rado Lapuh to represent the OIML on the Consultative Committee for 
Units (CCU). 
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